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/" 4 PUPS
4 a PIG

Not a bad trade at all.

This week Michelle
Wilson, the Director of
Operations at  Suzie's
Friends, picked up 2 more
pups to add to Suzie's
collection  from  the
previous week. Now she
had 2 Black Lab mix and 2
Golden Retriever mix.

With this sudden growth
in our family Michelle
decides that she needs to
find homes quick or she
will be out of room at our
“make shift” shelter at
EnviroSpec.

You should have heard
her on the phone. She
sounded like a Wall Street
power broker with a
charming-southern accent.

A couple of minutes later
she tells me that the
Thomasville Shelter said
that they could probably
adopt them all. So here she
went. With gravel flying
she put her Ford in the
wind heading west. What a
success. When she got
there they had already
found homes for all four.

She called me on the
phone to give me the great
news and also told me that
on the way back she was
going to stop by the
Lowdnes County Animal
Shelter to help them out
with an adoption.

Well guess what. Jason,
Michelle's husband has
had to give up his recliner
to an 81 pound, Pot Belly
Pig named, of all things,
Jimmy Dean.

I can see him now sitting
there with his specs on,

smoking a cigar and
Qading the farm reporty

Suzie Sez...
"I care not for a man's religion whose dog and cat
are not the better for it." -- Abraham Lincoln

Featured Article by Emily Butler

Have you ever wondered how many strays are roaming
the streets?

Well, I'm sure that there are hundreds just in Clinch
County alone. All of these animals are Suzie's friends and
she wants to help them find loving homes. With your help,
she can realize her dream.

During the next couple of weeks we are going to place
change containers in local businesses to help raise money
for Suzie and her friends. The only way we can raise this
money is with your help! We are trying to find homes for
animals that have been lost, abandoned, and abused. It is
going to be a tough job, but we can do it with your support.

The next time you see an animal on the side of the road
and he looks hurt or lost, please bring him to Suzie so she
can help.

Any business that would be willing to sit a container in a
visible spot, or any person who is interested in becoming a
volunteer, please call Michelle Wilson, Director of Shelter
Operations at 487-1778

Thank You,
Emily M. Butler
Student, Clinch County Elementary School

Incredible People with ge Hearts
attack Massive Problem with Big Bucks!

Through your generosity you become an orator for the millions
who have no voice in their destiny. You say to the world that the
majority care and it is the few who abuse, abandon and starve
And you convey to your fellow man and your

the helpless.
community that together we can end this sorrowful story. j

Shelley & Johnny Allison
are showing Suzie checks totaling

$1,100.00

that were presented to Suzie's Friends by
Atty. Howard Slocumb of Homerville &
Mr. Joseph Lavigne of Sarasota, Florida

Thank You
so0 much.



